NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PROPOSED MODIFICATION TO AGRICULTURAL DISTRICT

At the direction of Erie County Legislative Chair, Timothy J. Meyers, Notice is hereby given that a public
hearing will be held by the Legislature of the County of Erie, on the 28th of March 2025 at 10:00 AM at
the Chambers of the Erie County Legislature, 4th Floor, Old County Hall, 92 Franklin St., Buffalo, NY
14202, concerning the eight-year review of Southeast Agricultural District #15 in accordance with sec.
303-a of NYS Agricultural and Markets Law. The following will be considered:

Modification request to remove 1 parcel in the Town of North Collins totaling 12.1 acres
Modification request to remove 2 parcels in the Town of Concord totaling 20.2 acres

The hearing shall consider the requests and recommendations of the County Agricultural and Farmland
Protection Board (AFPB). All applications submitted and the Erie County AFPB report to the Legislature
on recommended parcel inclusions are available at: erie.gov/agriculture.

Questions may be directed to Sarah Gatti, Principal Planner at sarah.gatti@erie.gov.

Dated: Buffalo, New York, March 13, 2025

BY ORDER OF THE COUNTY LEGISLATURE
OF THE COUNTY OF ERIE, NEW YORK

By Olivia Owens
Clerk, Erie County Legislature



